Harbor View Presbyterian Church Weekly Newsletter

Class of 2022

Congratulations to our High School graduates: Anna Sofia Benson, Camilla Hays, Will Olson, Josh Wirth, and Gabi Lassiter! We'll highlight a Senior each week.



Will Olson graduated from JICHS and will be attending Trident Technical College in the fall. He is undecided in a major but is considering horticulture and would love to travel. Best of luck to you Will!



Excited to invite and welcome everyone to worship this week as we

celebrate and commission our Vacation Bible School team!

Commissioning is all about supporting our team and letting them know that

they are sent by God to great things and that they have our love and

support as they reach out to so many children and families.

The commissioning will be a part of the 9:30 service. We will invite

everyone who will be actively serving on site during VBS to come to the

chancel as we offer our prayers and support to you. We also invite

everyone to join us in worship for this special event so that, even if we are

not hands on with our children this go round, we can come together to offer

our encouragement and love to those who are on this year's leadership team

Thank you so much for your service and support! Looking forward to a great week!

In Christ!

To register your child, please click <u>here</u> or call the office. We also need volunteers! If you would like to volunteer to help with VBS, please contact Kathy Chessman by phone

#(843) 412-5951 or email kathy@harborviewpc.org.



Come play, sing or just listen! We're having so much fun being together through music! Sunday July 24th, 2-4 pm.

Contact Pam if you have any questions. pam@harborviewpc.org





Hands of Christ - Back to School!

The mission of Hands of Christ is to bring PC(USA) congregations together to meet the basic needs of children by showing them Christ's love, helping them start the school year with uniforms and basic school supplies.

If you are able to donate supplies and or volunteer at the distribution, please let the office, Pam or Alixanna know.

Location: St. James Presbyterian Church

Volunteer Day: Sat. Aug. 20th, Time still TBD either 10am-Noon or 1-3pm

Supplies Needed (can be dropped off at the church anytime in the outdoor wooden books - please label Hands of Christ)

markers
notebook paper
scissors
composition books
crayons
dividers
glue sticks
pencils
rulers
spiral notebooks
children's Bibles





Summer/Fall Hope Lodge Meals

Our next Hope Lodge Meal is September 7, 2022. We will be going every other month for the rest of the

Steven Kucklick 7/15 Sannie Cook 7/21 Valerie Gist 7/21 year. We still have multiple slots open for our September meal.

Josh Wirth 7/21

To help with a future meal, please click here to sign up.

Special Events:

September 18th 9:30 a.m. - Worship in the Park

Weekly:

James Island Outreach food delivery

Monthly:

Lunch Bunch (first Tuesday)
Presbyterian Women Morning Circle (third Tuesday)
Prayer Group (third Thursday starting in April)
Book Club (third Sunday)
James Island Outreach Food Pantry Volunteer Team
Hope Lodge Meal (first Wednesday)

~ Margie will not be in the office Thursday, July 14th. ~

Click here for the Prayer List.

Click <u>here</u> for a list of the HVPC Session members and email addresses.



"Sharing God's Love with All"
- Mark 12:31

Mission Statement: Harbor View Presbyterian is a neighborhood church that fosters relationships through worship and fellowship, spreads love through outreach, and seeks to create a spiritual environment for lifelong learning.

Church Office: (843) 795-4072 Rusty's Cell Phone: (864) 399-2288